
 

 

 

HAYTOR VIEW COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

QUEENSWAY, NEWTON ABBOT, DEVON TQ12 4BD 

Tel. 01626 203040 

 
 

Friday, 21 April 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Time to Think Science Trip to Newton Abbot and Library: Wednesday 26th April 2017 

 

On Wednesday 26th April, Year 2 will walking to Newton Abbot to identify the wide range of 

materials that humans use to build the world around them. We also take the opportunity to visit 

the library to choose books for our class reading area. It would be amazing if you could join us. 

The children will use the experiences from this trip to support their scientific learning as they will be 

considering the links between certain uses of materials and the properties the materials have. 

 

On this occasion there is no cost attached to the trip and as a result voluntary contributions are 

not being requested. We will even provide a free packed lunch for every child who needs one so 

you don’t even need to make that! Your child will need a bag they can carry on their back. In the 

bag we’d like them to be carrying a labelled waterbottle and a waterproof coat. They will need 

to be wearing shoes that will be comfortable for walking and normal school uniform. 

 

We will leave school at 9:20am and we expect to be back at school in time for pick up at the 

usual time of 3:15pm. If you would like to come and be with your child as they learn and visit the 

library with us, please feel free to stay with us on the morning of the trip and walk down with us. 

We will maintain responsibility for your children during the trip but it would be amazing for the 

children to have you share in their learning alongside them.  

 

If you have any questions or comments, please talk to us and we will listen carefully and do our 

best to answer them. 

  

Best Wishes 

 

 

Iain Franklin KS1 Phase Leader. 

______________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

 

Child’s name………………………………………    Parent/Carer’s name………………………………….. 

 

I give my permission for my child to take part in the out of classroom learning in Newton Abbot on 

Wednesday 26th April 2017. 

 

I would like to join the class for the trip.   (Please mark box if yes)  

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………….. Date……………………………………. 

 

 


